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Parish Council Small Grants 

The Parish Council makes small grants to local 
organisations to help with activities in the community.  

To apply please email the council for details at the 
above address or contact the clerk by phone. 

The Council is looking to allocate its remaining grant 
fund to the end of the financial year 31 March 2021 

(£1,060) at its meeting on the 2nd March 2021. 
Completed applications must be submitted before the 

23 February 2021. 

 
In the recent past the council has given small grants to support organisations like The Fell 
Runner Bus, The Crosby Ravensworth Tree Group, Crosby Ravensworth First Responders, 

The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School, The Maulds Meaburn Village Institute and 
Crosby Ravensworth Village Hall. 
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